
From: lurrlane@yahoo.com <lurrlane@yahoo.com>
To:  

Date: 4/1/2017 3:22:54 PM
Subject: Roads Bill ~ Website email from Lois Eustace

Lt. Governor Bryant, As a business leader, I can no longer sit in silence trusting you to do the right 
thing for our state and our business community by increasing the gas tax and fixing this national 
embarrassment of a highway system! Please reach deep to get past your blind opposition to anything 
with the word tax in it and view this for what it actually is - an investment in our state, our businesses 
and our citizens. We are relying on you. If there are problems in the transportation department - by all 
means fix them but don't hijack something that is desperately, emphatically critical to our future to 
carry out your petty grievances. We will not in any scenario recoup the funds needed to repair the 
immense damage to our roads system (much of it greatly exacerbated by your years of kicking the 
can) by restructuring departments. In your heart, you know this, so suck it up and do the right thing. 
Lois Eustace
 

Lois Eustace
 
325 Scotch Cross Rd W
 
Greenwood, SC 29646


mailto:lurrlane@yahoo.com%20%3Clurrlane@yahoo.com%3E

